
PO Box 330 

Manchester, NH 03105-0330   

Whitefield to Northumberland (D142) Line Rebuild Project – July 2022 

 
August 31, 2022 

Dear Neighbor, 
 
Over the last year and a half, we have been keeping you updated on the Whitfield to Northumberland (D142) 

Line Rebuild Project. This project, within the communities of Whitefield, Lancaster, and Northumberland, was 

designed to replace degraded infrastructure, as well as improve overall electric system reliability in New 

Hampshire. 

 

We are pleased to announce that the construction of this project is now complete. Over the next few months, 

you may see a small number of environmental team members walking within the right-of-way, documenting 

the status of restoration activities in construction areas. We expect this monitoring to be complete by the end of 

November of this year.  

 

We greatly appreciate your patience and cooperation throughout this project. If you have questions or need to 

speak with us, please call the projects hotline at 1-888-926-5334 or email NHProjectsInfo@eversource.com.  

 

Thank you again for your patience! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jacob Kwapiszeski 

Eversource Project Services 
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